
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Town of Bethel hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
participation goal of 2.41% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains 
to federal fiscal years 2024 through 2026.  
 
A Teams meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at 1:30 pm for the purpose of 
consulting with stakeholders to obtain information relevant to the goal-setting process.  If you 
are interested in attending the Teams meeting, please join using the following link: 
 

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 275 286 898 016  

Passcode: fLfeJK  

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Or call in (audio only)  

Phone Conference ID: 641 268 159#  

(833) 436-6264 

 

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and 
can be sent to the following: 
 

Sharon Jackson 
Town of Bethel 
19 Main Street 
Bethel, Maine  04217 
(207) 824-2669 
Email: Sjackson@bethelmaine.org  

 
 or 
 

Kimberly Robinson Harris 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Office of Civil Rights 
800 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC  20591 
Ph: (202) 267-8747 
Email:  kimberly.l.robinson.harris@faa.gov 
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